.Q. Student Voice

Interviews

A chance to learn more about what
our young people experience at NIA!

This week we interviewed Emilia in
Year 9

Question of the week:

Q: What is your highlight from the first
half term of the year?

A: Getting lots of post cards!

Q: What is your highlight of the week?
A: The CCF parade for remembrance

service last week was excellent, it was
very nice to be involved in the parade
in town.

Q: What are your goals for this
academic year?

A: My goals for this year is to get lots
of good grades, lots of post cards
and to be on the leader board for no
behaviour points and most house
points!

Q: What are your careers aspirations?
A:l am not 100% sure but | have
always been interested in law and
being a judge.

Q: Final message or piece of advice
for your readers.
A: If life lets you down, there always a

pathway that will lead you to success.

Meet NIA's Student
Leadership Team

Haadi - Associate Student Leader

I'm excited to announce that I've been chosen as the
Associate Leader of our school! This incredible
opportunity fills me with gratitude and enthusiasm, and
| feel truly honoured to take on this important role. As a
young student, | understand how vital it is for each of
you to have your voices heard, and | am eager to
represent and advocate for your ideas and passions
throughout the year.

Being part of the Leadership Team inspires me daily. |
genuinely believe that through collaboration, we can
create positive change and transform our school into
an even better place for everyone. When | and the rest
of the leadership team reflect on your voices, we will not
only share your ideas but also unleash a wave of
creativity that uplifts the student experience. Each of
you holds the potential to inspire one another, and by
cultivating a supportive environment, we can ignite a
passion for learning that resonates throughout our
community.

Together, we can work towards making this year an
incredible journey filled with growth and achievement.
Whether through new clubs, fun events, or more trips, |
am committed to ensuring that every student gets the
most out of their time at NIA!

Let’s make this year amazing together!

NIA Student Heads of Year
Update

Our Student Heads of Year are very busy this term
working with their year teams to plan and facilitate a
house competition for their year groups! If you have any
ides of house competitions you would like to take part in,

speak to your Student Head of Year and they can pass on
the messages and plan the competitions you want.
Student Head of Year reminder
Year 7 -to be confirmed next week
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Year 8 - Goodness
Year 9 - Jasmine
Year 10 - Pola
Year 11 - Rhoda



